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Comments: The Tumacacori Red Springs Single Track Trail System is an excellent opportunity to provide

recreational opportunities to a variety of users and provide economic relief to this area. It will promote responsible

use of our forest lands and provide families a place to enjoy outdoor activities together. I fully support this project

and any similar projects throughout the Coronado National Forest.

 

Thank you,

 

Larry Bell  


